Notes of PPG meeting Wednesday 7th February 2012
Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Liza, Wendy, Margaret E. Barry E. John, Susan, Sara Phil, June. 

Apologies M. Cole.
Matters arising

1. Litter in grounds has definitely reduced as a result of gate being locked at night only one resident wrote about inconvenience
2.  Hand rail. Barry was thanked for doing this
3. Surgery updates. Dr Ragan is leaving to work at Colchester Hosp. Dr’s Ashbury and Devonold will each do an extra day. Dr Linn will cover until all arrangements in place.

 4.  Extension – A discussion took place on the necessity for this to happen as a result of increase in population   in the area and the need to have more Dr’s and to become a teaching practice. Dr Linn wondered about acquiring land to the rear of Wade & Davis to enable the surgery to expand that way and be able to provide a patients car park. Although this was felt to be a good idea there were reservations about obtaining the land and the cost
Barry Easter had been asked to produce some sketches for an extension beyond the last surgery and estimated it would cost £25000 - £30000 without internal fittings. This was agreed as the way to proceed:-

1. Barry and Dr Linn will discuss who to contact re architectural drawings

2.  Deborah and Liza to complete DTC form to request a £10000 grant from the new housing bonus-required by 17th February

3.  Planning permission has lapsed so a new application will be required at the appropriate time

4.  June will explore other grants when plans are available and full costs known

Treasurers Report

Balance stands at £2871.07. Deborah has more book money

Health Monitor Machine

This has been in the surgery for a two week trial and is proving very useful. Patients are beginning to use it even non practice patients. JB produced an A5 flier which could be left at reception to encourage more use, he will also produce some posters for various places in Town.

A press call will take place on 8th February which hopefully will go in the local paper
Dr. Linn wondered if it was in the right position, after a discussion it was decided to leave it where it is

Deborah will contact company to make it permanent and Phil will get the bill- expected cost £2750

A patient wanted to make a donation but as the full amount has been raised Dr Linn suggested a donation would be welcome for our next project and he would make the contact.

Fund Raising

1. Flitch Trials – it was decided not to go ahead with this

2. Sponsored Walk – possibly April/May. Paul Goddard to be asked for help

3. Surgery staff are planning to hold a slimming club



PL/BE
DW/LD
JM
JB
DW
PL
DW
Talks

These were not discussed

Surgery Updates – Repeat prescriptions was described. Patients will need to register first but the paper system will continue for those who need it. New patient procedure will entail paperwork being obtained from surgery or on line. Liza will interview all new patients and complete necessary health checks before referring to Dr.

AOB

 JB asked if we could become a registered charity. A brief discussion took place as several people had to leave but generally it was thought to be a lot of work for little benefit. Discussion TBC
Date of next meeting  17th April 5.30pm



